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Claims submitted for PACE, CRDP, SPBP and all ancillary 
programs administered by the Department of Aging must 
continue to be submitted in NCPDP v5.1 past the March 
31, 2012 CMS deadline.  

PACE is unable to process claims submitted in NCPDP 
version D.Ø. and must delay its implementation beyond 
March 31. 

When a new implementation date is finalized, all providers 
and their software vendors will be notified at least 30 days 
prior to the conversion.  
 

 

Any questions or concerns regarding this announcement should be directed to the 
Providers Services Manager or Assistant Manager at:  

Toll free number: 1-800-835-4080  

Direct: 717-651-6112: Manager Richard Flage 

 Direct: 717-651-6111:  Assistant Manager Darlene Ramond 

 


